“Home’s not about the campgrounds but the friends who are always around.
Just know you’re not alone. Cause in our hearts Camp’s always home.”

Dear RAD Family-

We have some VERY exciting news to share for upcoming camps...we have a new
home: Vanguard University, and we can’t wait to welcome everyone back home!

The Irvine Ranch Outdoor Education Center (IROEC) informed us that, unfortunately,
they are no longer accepting outside groups at their facilities. Upon learning this
news, Camp Leadership and the Board started working immediately to find the best
fit for our amazing program and are so thrilled to find a partner in Vanguard
University.

We are doing everything in our power to make camp happen in person in 2022 if it is
safe to do so! We are going to start planning now as if it will be safe to gather for
camp this coming summer, but we will have to make the official decision closer to
the date due to the changing pandemic situation and protocols.

With that business behind us, let’s get to the fun stuff! We are so thrilled to
announce:

« THEME: RAD Camp Homecoming 2022! It has been so long since we have been
able to be together and we cannot wait to welcome everyone back to celebrate
our fabulous NEW home with so many amenities you all will enjoy, including air-
conditioned buildings, on-campus security, overnight housing in dorms and
more!

« RAD’S NEW HOME: Vanguard University, 55 Fair Dr., Costa Mesa, CA 92626

e TENTATIVE DATES:
o RAD (Adults 22+): June 26 - July 2
= Volunteer arrival June 26 and camper arrival June 27!
o Mini (Children 4-12) and Jr. (Teens 13-21): July 9 - July 13
» Volunteer arrival July 9 and camper arrival July 10!

There will be so much to share in the coming weeks and months, so stay tuned for
more!

In closing, we really want to emphasize that regardless of where we are, if we are
together, it’s RAD and we look forward to coming back home TOGETHER.

Stay RAD,
Katie Webb Brundige & Meghan Clem




